
Correspondence

Dear Sirs,
I am collating information on research on cognitive therapy being conducted in the

United Kingdom. This information will be distributed to those involved to keep them
better informed of each other's activities. I would be most grateful if anyone working
in this area, whose research I do not already know, could let me have details of
their work.

Yours sincerely,
JOHN D. TEASDALE,

University of Oxford
Department of Psychiatry,
Warneford Hospital, Oxford

Dear Sir,
The Training and Workshop subcommittee of the BAPB National Executive is

interested in encouraging the production of videotapes for training purposes. We would
like to hear from people who are making tapes or who have already have any which
might be suitable. If you have information please contact me.

Yours faithfully,
ROGER PAXTON
Charing Cross Clinic,
8 Woodside Crescent,
Glasgow, G3 7UY
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